

June 6, 2024

Re: Change of Bank Account

Dear Valued Customers,

Due to the rapid increase of banking fraud, our banking/payment account has been changed and updated with the immediate <a href="effective date of 06/07/24">effective date of 06/07/24</a>.

Please refrain from submitting payment to our previous closed bank account and kindly contact <u>accounting@empirecfs.com</u> for updated banking remittance information.

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this transition period.

We value and appreciate your support. Empire Container Freight Station Inc.